
I received a voicemail from Norma Morrison on 2/15/23 at approx.. 0930 hrs.  Her voicemail was leaving 
a public comment in regard to the Pond Mountain Project.  I have her voicemail saved on my office 
phone.  Her voicemail states: 

 

“Hello Chad this is Norma Morrison thank you for being persistent I’ve been really busy since I left a 
message with you.  I’ve lived in Carter County for almost 50 years and we are almost surrounded 
completely by the Cherokee National Forest.  We live on Ripshin Mountain halfway up.  I do not think 
we should have any commercial logging along the lower Rough Ridge, and as Unit 4 should be excluded 
from commercial logging and I do not think we should have any herbicides at all in the woods and the 
forest. I have started a Creation Care Committee at our church in Elizabethton and these things are very 
important to me so thank you for hearing my voice.  Take care my number is Area Code   
Again Norma Morrison. Thank you.  Good bye and have a great day.” 

 

 




